
Next Project 

To raise £3000.00  for 
Prostate PSA Testing 

Event 
This will be at Sarisbury 

Green.

18th February 2023


more details in the new 
year


Introducing one of our 
new members 

Hello, 
My name is Jenny and I have been a 
Lion with Swanwick Lions since May 
2021, when I joined our happy band of 
volunteers. I have been made so 
welcome by the group and get involved 
as much as I can in serving our 
wonderful community.
I moved to the area after living in the US 
for a couple of years. Being new to 
Locks Heath this has been a great way 
to make friends and make a worthwhile 
contribution.
I have two part time jobs so time can be 
limited but I still manage to get involved 
with fundraising events. I now carry out 
the minute taking for our monthly 
meetings and am a designated youth 
officer for the group. I have recently 
been involved with helping local scouts 
get started with their fundraising for 
Project 23 and the Jamboree for 2023 
which involves local 8 Scouts from 
various groups all attached to the West 
Fareham District Scouts.
I was worried when I first joined that I 
wouldn’t have the time to commit to too 
much but there is never any pressure, 
there is a flexible approach by all and 
family and work always comes first.
I love being part of this amazing group of 
people serving our community.

Meetings 
We meet once a month on the 1st 

Wednesday of each month at 
Sarisbury Green Community 

Centre 7.30pm 
 If you’d like to find out more about 

Swanwick Lions Club please 

Contact: swanwick lions.org.uk

A delivery of essentials to help keep  
the food store ,at Help Hub at Waypoint 
Church, functioning. A very much 
needed resource for our community

Fun Time 
A beautiful evening with friends 
and family at Quiz night at The 
Jolly Farmer pub. Profit from this 
event going into our Prostate 
PSA Testing Event in Feb 2023


